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December 11, 2018

Mayor Ray Ruben
Hamlet of Paulatuk
P.O. Box 98

Paulatuk, NT XOE 1NO

Dear Mayor Ruben:

Re: Water Licence (WL) N7L3-1619 - Hamlet of Paulatuk — Water Treatment Plant
Improvements - Modification

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the proposed work and
drawings submitted on October 22, 2018 for the installation of a prefabricated building
housing a new municipal water treatment system. The IWB accepts the modifications as
submitted subject to the following provision:

o WL N7L3-1619 - Part G: Conditions applying to Modifications - Iltem 3: The
Licensee shall provide to the Board as built site plans referred to in Part G, ltem 1
within ninety (90) days of completion of the modifications. If there are any
changes to the drawings already submitted, please advise the IWB.

All documents, including IWB related correspondence, will be placed on the public
register. Should you have any questions, please contact Mardy Semmler, IWB Executive
Director, at 867-678-8609 or semmlerm@inuvwb.ca.

Sincerely, ™

Chairpersoi

cc:  John Holland, Senior Administrative Officer - Hamlet of Paulatuk
Lloyd Gruben, Water Resources Officer — ENR, Inuvik
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